SOLIDARITY

Thursday, t1 February 1982

The Theoretical Review Collective
c/o Paul Costello

Box 3692

Tucson, Arizona 85722

Dear Comrades,

I am writing on behalf of Solidarity's national coordinators, to let you
know about a decision we took earlier this week that I hope will interest you.
Since last May, Solidarity has taken regroupment as one of its main priorities.
We have been exploring possibilities for unity with the Socialist Party, the
International Socialists and Workers' Power, as well as local socialist—-feminist
groups such as the Buffalo Women's Liberation Union. These explorations are
continuing. At the same time, we have now decided, we would like to explore
possibilities for unity with people coming out of the Marxist-Leninist party-
building tradition who share some of our politics. We are trying to make
contacts with the Guardian collective and various independent local groups;
but I feel that Theoretical Review, more than anyone else in the party-building
tradition, has posed a clear alternative to the directions taken by OCIC and
Line of March,

I am enclosing the resolution on regroupment adopted at our recent
wintepr conferences, as well as a brochure laying out our politics and work.
I hope you can decide on the basis of these whether further discussions with us
might be fruitful. Such discussions could continue as writtem exchanges; or
members and friends of Solidarity and TR could meet to talk in areas where
both live (New Yark, Boston, L.os Angeles or the San Francisco Bay Area).

We look forward to hearing from you.

In solidarity,
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Peter Drucker

a socialist~-feminist network

4360 23rd Street

San Francisco, CA 94114
415-821-6408
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